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What a year we have had! Despite the hardship, loneliness
and challenges brought about by the pandemic, I truly believe
that we have shown the very best of our community. A
community that has come together to support one another in
so many ways. I would like to take this opportunity to offer
sincere thanks to our amazing staff, governors and trustees
who I am sure you will agree have done a tremendous job in
the most challenging of circumstances. Thank you to our
parents who have closely supported us in this fast-changing
world. Lastly and most importantly, thank you to the children
across the Inclusive Multi Academy Trust – you are the best!
You have kept smiling, laughing, learning and playing
throughout these tricky times. On behalf of everyone in the
Inclusive Multi Academy Trust, I wish you a relaxing break
and to all those who are celebrating Christmas at this time of
year, a very merry Christmas.

James Roach
@CEOInclusiveMAT
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TWEET OF THE WEEK

Take a look at our new video all about the Inclusive
Multi Academy Trust.

OUR NEW TRUST VIDEO

https://www.inclusivemat.co.uk/ourvideo
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